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5/25/2020 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

We hope to make your curb side delivery experience as smooth as possible.   

Please make sure to measure your space before you go to the store to ensure all items you choose will fit in 

your home.  All sales are final once they leave the store. 

To schedule a delivery when you are at the store, a member of our team will assist you in contacting Eddie 

Moore, of Junk Masters LLc, which is a separate delivery company not affiliated with SVDP that does deliveries 

for our stores. 

You will be given a day and time frame for your delivery.  Eddie will call you before he arrives at your house to 

confirm that you are home.   

When Eddie arrives, you will be asked to meet him outside at the curb or driveway with a photo id.  Eddie will 

place your items outside of your home.   

Unfortunately, due to the Coronavirus, deliveries are CURB SIDE drop off only.  They will not be able to bring 

items into your home.  You will have to have a way to take the items into your home when they arrive. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

Donna Wallace 

General Manager  

St. Vincent de Paul Milwaukee Thrift Stores 

drachac@svdpmilw.org 

414-377-9077 
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